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Proposed supermarket development:
'Cafe o Clay' - 122 Broomhill Road Aberdeen.

As a resident of Broomhill Road and father of two young children who attend Broomhill Primary | implore you not to
grant the license to sell alcohol at the proposed supermarket, if this license is not granted this planned development
will not go ahead and the residents will finally get what they wanted from the beginning.

I'm absolutely sure | can speak for the vast majority of residents in the local area that we do not want this
supermarket and it must be noted that Aberdeen's own councillors voted against this but as you may know was
granted an appeal by the Scottish government who are some 125 miles away in Edinburgh! This is a prime example
of not listening to the local community and what we want for our area.

The traffic situation in Broomhill Road is already very heavy and a major concern to all parents of children in the
area, another shop will only add to the parking issues and congestion and | fear it's only a matter of time before
there's a serious incident involving a young child.

The local area is already served perfectly well with at least eight shops on Holburn Street who have off license sales
facilities, there's are two large supermarkets at the bottom of South Anderson Drive and numerous shops on Great
Western Road that can also sell alcohol not to mention a small independent shop not 800 yards from this proposed
supermarket which I'm sure will not be able to compete in the long run against another large chain store and no
doubt lead to closure and the subsequent loss of jobs and a sense of community that is built up around such small
privately owned shops.

Please do not grant this license and go against the wishes of the local community....

Thanks and regards,




